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The New Zealand Transport Agency is a Crown entity. The purpose of the
organisation is to allow great journeys to keep New Zealand moving.

Brett Gliddon has been with the New Zealand Transport Agency for the past 17 years.
In this time he has worked in the Highway and Network Operations Division and now
the System Design and Delivery Group, responsible for providing, improving and
maintaining an integrated land transport system to effectively enable transport
services.

Brett is a qualified Civil Engineer and has been involved in the development of some
of New Zealand’s largest projects including the $70M Grafton Gully motorway
upgrade project, the $200M Northern Busway project, the $360M Northern Gateway
Toll Road project, the $1.3B Puhoi to Wellsford project and the $1.4B Waterview
Tunnel project.

Brett moved into a newly created role of Senior Manager System Design in July 2017
and is responsible for the design and development of integrated transport system
with our partners across the entire transport system.



